
COURT HEARING CONCERNING APPLICATION ADMINISTRATORS FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF A 

COMMITTEE OF REPRESENTATION & FOR MEASURES REGARDING THE LIST OF CLAIMS 

 

Reference is made to the notice of 23 April 2021 by the court-appointed administrators in the SoP 

proceedings for Steinhoff International Holdings N.V., as published on www.SteinhoffSettlement.com. 

As a follow up on this notice, you are informed that the District Court of Amsterdam has decided to hear 

the administrators' application for a request (i) to appoint a Committee of Representation and (ii) for 

measures regarding the list of claims as referred to in Article 259 of the Dutch Bankruptcy Act 

(Faillissementswet). A hearing about the application will take place on Wednesday 19 May 2021 at 

10.30 hours CET at the Amsterdam District Court.   

 


